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OFF AGAIN!





Our friends and Association members, Les and Verna (Annie) Cranfield, as volunteers to East Timor during the hazardous period of Indonesian influence, served up to 22 months of distinguished activity to benefit the indigenous people there.


For 14 years the International Volunteers Association of Japan has operated a non-profit vocational training centre at Vientiane Laos. They requested A.E.S.O.P. to locate a volunteer to train potential instructors in dressmaking skills and sewing machine maintenance.


AESOP to whom we are grateful for their funding of most of our volunteer East Timor activities are sponsoring Annie, a standout nominee and also Les who will accompany her.


Les will be doing carpentry and cabinet making classes. However one may surmise how long before Les's true value prevails by blanketing the nearest airfield with a rice or corn crop? (Onya Les!)





Annie and L es depart mid September with our best wishes. We admire, congratulate and respect them for their dedication to again achieving a better lifestyle for disadvantaged people.


Bob Smyth, Independent Trust Fund.





L. Cranfield, 6 Third Ave, Shoalwater. WA.





Dear Bob & Margaret, I thought you may be interested in this AESOP and this Japanese Volunteers request.


We should be leaving around the 14th Sept. for six months.


Annie will have a pretty big programme with her sewing etc. They want me to do carpentry and cabinet making classes. Life never seems to get dull lately for a couple of old birds like us.


Please find enclosed $10 cheque for Courier, which we really enjoy, give our regards to all in case we can't contact some people before we leave. Time is going so quickly and there is a lot to tidy up before hand.


Kind regards to all, Les and Annie.


                                                    00000


